
01 Jan 05: Welcome 
Happy New Year! Please visit the updated and revised Reunion pages - 
especially the 2004 Fort Rucker page and pictures - we have posted lots of 
pictures complete with captions. As you view the pictures, please keep a pen and 
notepad handy and jot down the picture number and the names of people you 
recognize in the pictures - especially people we may have miss-identified or 
names we may have misspelled - and send us the corrections 
(SiteMgr@vinhlongoutlaws.com). Our goal is to correctly identify as many people 
as possible in each photo anywhere on the site. We also have some updates on 
the Honor Roll, Charles Werner passed away in 1990, and Norman Wooten in 
1998. There are also some spelling corrections in various places on the site - 
please forward any misspellings you find while browsing the site - accuracy, like 
marksmanship, is critical to our mission. We are still honing the picture posting 
process, so keep checking back - we promise to keep at it until we get it right. 


